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Porzio's Southern New Jersey Expansion 
Detailed in Law360 Article

July 28, 2017

By: Vito Gagliardi, Jr.

Porzio, Bromberg & Newman (Porzio) was featured in the Law360 article, "Porzio Bromberg Launches Jersey Shore 
Office," by Jeannie O'Sullivan, on July 28, 2017. 

Vito A. Gagliardi, Jr., the firm's Managing Principal, announced the opening of a Southern New Jersey office in Ocean City, 
New Jersey. The new location is the sixth for the firm, expanding Porzio's presence in the Garden State and beyond. 
"Expanding Porzio's presence into Southern New Jersey is a key part of the firm's overall growth and talent acquisition 
strategy," stated Mr. Gagliardi. 

The Southern New Jersey office will provide added accessibility to firm clients in the white collar, employment law, real 
estate and life sciences practices in particular. 

To read more about the Southern New Jersey office, please click here.

Law360 is a subscription site. Subscribers may read the full article here.
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